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; TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY,

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ol

; 400 Chestnut Street Tower II

October 13, 1983

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4a

Division of Licensing
,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission '

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensas:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

.Techn cal Specification 4.4.9.1.2 for unit 1 of our Sequoyah Nuclear Planti

requires the reactor vessel material irradiation surveillance specimen to be
removed and examined at intervals required by 10 CFR 50, Appendix H in i

accordance with the schedule specified by Table 4.4-5. The surveillance capsule
T was removed from the Sequoyah unit 1 reactor vessel on October 23, 1982. The
Westinghouse Electric Corporation performed. testing and analysis of the capsule
contents, but, as of this date, has not issued a final summary technical report
required to be submitted by Appendix H of 10 CFR Part 50. In accordance with

- the revised requintr tts of 10 CFR 50, Appendix H, that were made effective on
July 26, 1983, we request an extension until January 28, 1984 for submittal of
the report.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

D SY m
D. S. Kammer
Nuclear Engineer

Sworn d subscr fore me
th s day of 1983 *.
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Notat$ Pub 1S /- My ddamission Expires {/
cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission

Region II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 0
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